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Dear Stephen  Davis 

In reference to LINDUM Vale Precinct Structures plans 

In  2006 we brought the land  under a green wedge  zone , Its semi rule , Low density living , To the 
rear of   We don’t want  the subdivision on our rear fence, You have planned a 
residential interface , that’s fine but we want a buffer zone  approx. 30 meters  of native trees and 
bush land . 

Along Mt Ridley  rd there is large amounts of vegetation  part of that can be reduced and relocated to 
the rear of billabong cl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 




